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The 2012 National Association Directors of Nursing Administration
in Long-Term Care (NADONA/LTC)
National Conference in Nashville, Tennessee
July 21-25, 2012
 
NADONA/LTC is pleased to announce the 2012 National Conference that
will be taking place at the Gaylord Opryland in Nashville, Tennessee! 
Information on this meeting can be found here, with the PDF prospectus
available for downloading and printing available here.

This year’s Conference will be the best ever! There are many reasons for
you to attend the 2012 National
Conference including:

Networking opportunities within your state and across the U.S.
Up to 30 hours of nursing continuing education credit*
Putting the “fun” back into the fundamental principles of learning
Interact with exhibiting companies whose products and services
have a positive impact on residents, families, and staff
Special 1-day attendee rates are being offered to those living
and working in Tennessee and surrounding states!

During these challenging times, there couldn’t be a better reason to get
updated on the newest clinical and management techniques. The
sessions offered at this year’s National Conference will include the
newest and
most timely information on methods to improve care and efficiencies
within your practice and facilities
including sessions on:

National Coalition Certified Dementia Practitioners (NCCDP)
Certification Course
American Association Nurse Assessment Coordinators (AANAC)
Review Course
Quality Assessment and Performance Improvement (QAPI) Program
“Boot Camp” for  seasoned and new directors of nursing
Strategies to preventing and managing medication errors
Overview of important legal and regulatory challenges in long-term
care
Strategies to improve resident care in assisted living
 

Just as important as education, the National Conference provides you
with time to network and build relationships with your colleagues and to
learn from other facilities located in other parts of the country.
 
Remember to budget some time to enjoy the many activities taking
place in Nashville! For more information on registering for the meeting
and to reserve your hotel room please click here! 
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*This program has also been submitted to The National
Continuing Education Review Service (NCERS) of the National
Association of Long Term Care Administrator Boards (NAB) for
continuing education credit.  

Continuing education credits from this conference are recognized
by National Council of Certified Dementia Practitioners (NCCDP). 

 
You may also contact NADONA/LTC at 1-800-222-0539 or
MatureHealth Communications at 1-877-764-7267

Reed Hartman Tower, 11353 Reed Hartman Highway, Suite 210,
Cincinnati OH 45241 
toll free: 1-800-222-0539; local phone: 513-791-3679; fax: 513-791-
3699 
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